Narch 9th, 1927,

o RE S Lamb,
Dirsctor, Department of Physical Elucation,
MeGill University.

Dear Dr. Lamb:-

I have the Copy of lliss Cartwright's

letter of resignation addressed to you. Please forward
the original to u». Glassco with your comment, in order
that the matter may be brought before the Board of
Governors at the next meeting of that body.

we agreed in our conversation
the other day thers is nothing to do but to accept
this resignation. 1 hope we may be fortunate in find-

ing some one with oqualifications equal to Miss
Cartwright's.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.




